Mrs V Barritt.
Church Secretary,
Telscombe Cliffs Community Church.

26 June 2012

bringing the love of Christ to the city

Dear Val

Many thanks to you and Telscombe Cliffs Community Church’s continued faithfulness in
supporting the Basics Bank over recent months - such practical love in action makes a real
difference to the lives of our clients that we meet at the Basics Bank. It is also particularly
appreciated as our stocks are running much lower at this time of year and the fact that we
have received a greater number of clients referred to us over recent months. Sometimes
the team sees up to 12 clients a day - infact we have actually opened an extra day this year
to cope with the demand. Many thanks again for your prayers and your continued practical
contributions.

It's always great to receive feed back from either the clients themselves or from the
agencies that refer people to us, and recently we received the following email from a very
grateful referee that we thought you might like to share with the congregation.

Dear Basics Bank team.

This week | brought a client of mine to receive support from the Basics Bank, and just
wanted to express my thanks for your care and generosity. | have not seen my client look as
pleased as she did when receiving provisions from you, and it was lovely to be able to help
her make up her bed afterwards. Your gift has made a real difference to her!

Adult Learning Disabilities Team.

The Basics Bank affords us the privilege of meeting so many people, the majority of who, as
with the above client are so grateful to us for giving time and what are basically fairly simple
gifts, and yet those gifts do bring about a positive response as can be seen. May the Lord
bless you, and all at Telscomb Cliffs Community Church.

With warmest wishes

Sara Hider
Assistant Team Leader
Basics Bank
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